
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                           
Seva School, PIRI Building, Eden Road, Walsgrave Triangle, Coventry, CV2 2TB. Tel: 02477 987 619 

                    SERVICE                                EXCELLENCE                                VIRTUES                                      ASPIRATION 

28th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

There has been an application submitted to Coventry City Council to turn Ashford House (the 
building between Seva School’s 2 buildings) into a hospital. Here is the link to the article on 
Coventry Live if you would like to read it https://www.coventrytelegraph.net/news/coventry-
news/plans-unveiled-new-coventry-hospital-30097655 

We have set up a feedback form for you as parents to share your thoughts, which we will collect 
and send to Coventry City Council on your behalf. If you would like to complete this form, please 
follow the link https://forms.office.com/e/ZS1JipySs9 

We will also send the link to the form in a separate text message. 

Some of the views that have already been shared with us are listed below: 

 Medical waste, and the chances of this being mismanaged. 

 Access, notably if the hospital has emergency vehicles. 

 The type of hospital that is being proposed. 

 Increase in volume of traffic. 

 Pollution. 

As you are aware, the space is currently office space and a change of use to a hospital is what is 
being proposed. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

S. Sanghera 

Mrs S Sanghera 

Principal 


